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Year 6 Outdoor Adventure Day – Bell Heath   

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 6 will be visiting Bell Heath, Boundless Outdoors on Tuesday 6
th
 July leaving school at 

8:15am and returning to school for approximately 5:15pm. 

 

We have created a bespoke program of events with the activity centre to ensure our Year 6 

children have an unforgettable day of teamwork building, challenges and excitement. During the 

day, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities that would be 

similar to those experienced on a residential, for example: climbing, zip-wire, low ropes and grass 

sledding. The children will be split into groups to ensure that they have the support of 

experienced and qualified instructors at the activities alongside their usual staff from school. This is 

a unique experience for our Year 6 children. 

 

The cost for the visit is £36.00 for each child, which is being subsidised by the PTA.  Should this 

trip not proceed due to COVID related issues e.g. change in government advice or bubbles 

isolating, within 14 days of the booking. You will receive a refund of the amount paid, less a 25% 

deposit (£9.00) which is retained by Boundless Outdoors in line with their current booking terms 

and conditions. 

 

Please complete this online reply form as soon as possible and make payment via ParentPay by 

28
th
 June 2021 at the latest. 

 

Important information: 

 

Uniform: Activity clothing such as leggings, t-shirts and sweatshirts with a 

waterproof coat and suitable footwear for outdoor activities, such as 

trainers.  

Lunches: Please bring a packed lunch, and adequate drinks for the day OR please 

order a lunch via the online reply form. 

Medial information/medication: Please ensure all school records are up to date. Prescribed medication can 

be given during the trip, please hand it to a teacher in a clear plastic bag, 

complete with all prescribing instructions (e.g. pharmacist label). A 

permission form can be obtained from the office in advance. 

Special Arrangements: Suncream if needed, sunhat or warmer clothing and a waterproof coat. 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sCLETS9ZKqFErBqrn4BaEcVUMTJBTUtLNzZSNVg5VktJOEg3R1A3WjNCVC4u


 

 

As with any trip we ask that children only join us for the day if they are generally well and not 

displaying any of the COVID symptoms. If during the day your child became unwell, we would 

ask you to collect your child from the centre and therefore we have asked for an emergency 

contact for this day.  

 

The trip is being run in line with current government guidance and risk assessments. Measures are 

in place to ensure, as far as is practicably possible, the visit will remain COVID-19 secure. We have 

chosen as part of our COVID measures to only take school staff on the adventure day and 

therefore will not be asking for parent volunteers.  

 

Children will not need any money to spend. 

 

Information about the centre, including location can be found at www.boundlessoutdoors.co.uk. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to contact us via email 

admin2325@welearn365.com. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K. Turner, Mr Cunningham and Mrs Snell  

 

 

 

http://boundlessoutdoors.co.uk.gridhosted.co.uk/contact-us
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